
Bolton Neighborhood Association Meeting   10/20/14 
 
Katie ________ spoke about Measure 90 and urged us to read the measure very 
carefully and cast a ‘no’ vote.  She feels that it is poorly written and the yes campaign 
is big business with lots of money. 
 
Roberta Swartz  takes the floor and discusses the ‘pit’ on Mapleton Drive and also 
the Arch Bridge project along with a vicinity map.  She wants to give the grant 
money back and we can plan our own development.  She mentions concerns 
regarding the differences in the grant proposal and what the city is proposing in the 
master plan . 
 
Peggy Kirkendall gives out information on website wlneighor.com  Proposes to meet 
every two weeks to keep abreast of the situation.  Council to vote on this master 
plan proposal in December. 
 
Angela Dreher has written a response to the master plan proposition that she is 
submitting to the Tidings.  Reads it to the group. 
 
John Kovash says that this is the first time that he has heard that there are strings 
attached to the Metro Grant.  He introduces Sara from the planning department and 
she goes over the map  and outlines the major points of the master plan.  She 
mentions that they were not invited to the meeting and only found out about it 
today. 
 
There is a motion to accept resolution by Angela Dreher which is re-read by Peggy 
Kirkendall.  The motion is seconded by _______________.  It is decided that we will vote 
at the next meeting.   
 
The city is coming back next month to discuss once again.   
 
We did not make it to the rest of the meeting agenda.   
 
The meeting is not officially adjourned but ends approximately at 8:15pm. 
 
Next meeting is 11/17/14 
 
102 people signed in; many more standing outside at the windows and in the 
parking lot. 
 
Submitted by Constance Weaver Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 


